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Shizuoka Prefecture's ICOI Project × Vitalgain Collaboration: Online Blood Sugar Improvement Program - 

Recruiting Monitor Participants Starting October 1st! 

 

Y4.com Co.,LTD (Tokyo, Chiyoda Ward, CEO: Yukinori Ajima, hereinafter referred to as Y4.com) is pleased 

to announce the commencement of recruitment for monitor participants for the Online Blood Sugar 

Improvement Program from October 1st, as a part of the Shizuoka Prefecture ICOI Project demonstration 

initiative for the fiscal year 2023. 

 

Background:  

Planning is underway for a demonstration of "Diabetes Severity Prevention Wellness Tourism," leveraging 

hot spring accommodation facilities and ICT equipment. As a part of this project, we are recruiting 

monitor participants for an Online Blood Sugar Improvement Program, targeting individuals who are 

slightly metabolic or those at risk of diabetes and related diseases. 

 

Reservation Site for this Program:  https://shizuokaicoi.genkimiru.jp/ 
 

 



 

Moving forward, we will continue to collaborate with various local governments and strive to address 

social issues through the utilization of ICT (Information and Communication Technology). 
 

Y4.com CO.,LTD Company Overview 

Location: Otemachi First Square East Tower 4F, 1-5-1 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
Established: April 2012 

Representative: Yukinori Ajima 

Business Operations: Healthcare services business, Import and sales of IoT devices 

URL: https://y-4.jp/ja/ 

 

 

 

Inquiries Regarding This Matter: 

Y4.com Administration Department  

E-mail: info@y-4.jp 

 


